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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023/2024 

 18th/19th December - Yrs 
1/2 Christmas Production 

 20th December - Class R/
KS1 Christmas Party 

 21st December - Year 6 
last swim lesson / Yrs 3/4 
Christmas Party / School 
Choir singing at Village 
Carol Service at 6.30pm 

 22nd December - School 
closes for Christmas at 
2.30pm 

 8th January - Staff Train-
ing Day, no students in 
school 

 9th January - School Re-
opens for Spring Term / 
Yrs 5/6 Boys Football Fi-
nals  

 11th January - Yrs 5/6 
Swimming Gala 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

School Choir at Hambleton Grange Care Home 

We were delighted to be able to take a number of our School Choir to 
Hambleton Grange Care Home.  The children enjoyed singing to the      
residents, who also joined along with some of the Christmas Carols.  The 
children were a credit to the school.  They sang beautifully and enjoyed 
talking to the residents and care workers.                                                    

Both Singing Club and Choir sang at the Christmas Fayre this year, working 
hard to learn some songs in just three weeks!  The children were very   
excited to be performing to an audience. 

New Term Dates 2024-25 
We now have the new Term Dates for next academic year 2024-25, 
please see page 3 of this Newsletter.  These dates are also available to 
view on our school website. 

New School Menu for Spring Term 
The new school dinner menus  for the Spring Term will be available to 
place orders on ParentPay from next week.  A copy of the new menus 
can be viewed below. 
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School Christmas Dinner 

Parish Church Service 
There is a Parish Church Service being held at St Lawrence’s Church,   
Carlton Miniott on Thursday 21st December at 6.30pm, where our School 
Choir will also be singing. 

Thank you  to Mrs  Dickinson and the school kitchen staff who produced a 
very tasty Christmas Dinner for the children on Wednesday.  It was          
enjoyed by all. 

Message from FOS 
Thank you to everyone who has supported FOS, especially at the     
Christmas Fayre last week.  Looking forward to next year when we have 
lots more planned. 

Early Closing letters 
As we break up earlier than normal, at 2.30pm, next Friday please use the 
reply slip on the recently distributed Early Closing letters to indicate your 
arrangements for pick up on that day and return to your child’s teacher. 
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More information can be found on the school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Indoor Athletics Camp 
See below details of a local Indoor Athletics Camp being held over 8 
weeks at Knayton, for primary school children, starting in January.  
Please contact Glen Hilton, details below, if your child would like to take 
part.  

Spring Term 2024 
A reminder that school re-opens for the new term on Tuesday 9th January 
2024.  Monday 8th January is a staff training day and children are not in 
school on this day. 

Happy Christmas 
I would like to wish you all 
a very Happy Christmas 
and a peaceful New Year 
from all at Carlton Miniott 
Primary Academy. 
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